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4 October 2024  
PPS Year 1 to Year 6 Homework  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  
  
We have had a few queries regarding homework expectations at Penshurst.   
  
We will begin a consultation with you in the next couple of weeks as this is a priority for us 
this year and we would like to gather your views. In the meantime (with the exception of Year 
6 who are working towards their SATs and theirs may change frequently), the expectation is 
as follows:  
  

• Reading 3 times per week. This can be a reading book or on Reading Plus or a  
mixture of the two (Reading Plus is accessed from Year 2 upwards)  

• Times Tables practice on TTRS (Numbots for Year 1)  
• Weekly spellings  
• Revision of their Penhsurst Graduate Award sheets. This can also count as  

one of their reads.   
  
There has also been a query regarding when the books should be in school. It is good 
practice for your child to bring their book each day as they may have pockets where they are 
able to read to the teacher.   
  
Please look out for further communication regarding the homework consultation.  
  
Yours faithfully  
  

  
  
Mrs Michelle Preston  
Head of School 
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